
Ratho business wins national
award
The winners of the prestigious What’s On 4 2013 Junior Awards
in association with Konfidence have just been announced – and
Honey Pot Ceramics is among them!

Honey Pot Ceramics – Arts and Crafts Studio, based in Ratho,
Edinburgh  was  the  winner  in  the  ‘Best  Children’s  party
Supplier’ category and a finalist in the ‘Best Local Activity
for children aged 5 to 12’ category.

Honey Pot Ceramics – Arts and Crafts studio, provides a range
of drop in arts and crafts activities, including soap making,
pottery painting, jewellery making, glass fusing, messy play
for pre-school children as well as clay workshops and classes
for all ages.

Juliet Russell from Honey pot Ceramics, said:-“We are all over
the moon at both of our awards and winning the Best Party
Supplier category. We love what we do and delighted to have
won as these awards are voted for by our customers. We have
lots of lovely party activities and drop in arts and crafts
for all ages – thank you to everyone who voted for us”

Each and every children’s activity, party venue, entertainer
and volunteer from throughout the UK had the opportunity to be
nominated and the number of nominations this year reflects the
support from the nations parents for these exciting awards and
their eagerness to reward the very best!

The winners were announced by TV celebrity host Lucy Piper at
Brighton Racecourse yesterday, Sunday 30 June 2013.

This exciting awards programme, which is supported by ABC
Magazine, is now in its seventh year and celebrates the best
activities, classes, volunteers and venues from throughout the
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UK as nominated and voted for by the experts – parents and
parents-to-be.

Honey  Pot  Ceramics  –  Arts  &  Crafts  Studio  can  also  help
entertain the kids this summer with a whole range of lovely
arts and crafts workshops over the summer.

Visit:  http://www.honeypotceramics.com  or  like  them  on
facebook.

CONTACT Juliet Russell at Honey Pot Ceramics ON 0131-333-6348
between 10am-5pm or 07952-698283 after hours or by email at:
info@honeypotceramics.com

Submitted by Honey Pot Ceramics – Arts and Crafts Studio
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